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TARPON SPRINGS ELKS LODGE # 1719 August 2017 

B.P.O.E.  
Elks Lodge # 1719  

 

PO BOX 447     Lounge Hours  
Tarpon Springs  FL 34688   Monday ðThursday  

Telephone: (727) 934 - 7514    3:00PM ð11:00PM      
     Friday  
      3:00OM ð12:00AM  
Secretaryôs Office   Saturday  
(727) 934 - 7514 office  
(727) 560 - 3262     2:00PM ð12:00AM  
jonezz4@aol.com    Sunday  

      3:00PM ð8:00PM  
Newsletter Editor  
Jessica Burnett  
tarponelksnewsletter@gmail.com  
(727) 657 - 4667  
 

Lodge  Officers  Lodge Information  

Exalted Ruler:  Steven Lindhorst 
Leading Knight: Bob Gorby, PER 
Loyal Knight: Patty Richburg, PER 
Lecturing Knight: Steve Kikta 
Secretary: Sandy Jones 
Treasurer: Shawna Kelly 
Esquire: Jesse Hyjek, PER 
Chaplain: Nancy Gorby  
Tiler: Susan Kikta 
Inner Guard: Lee Twaits 
1 yr Trustee: Ann Alderson 
2 yr Trustee: George Vincent 
3 yr Trustee: Frank DiDonato 
4 yr Trustee: Paula Twaits 
5 yr Trustee: Sue Burns 

Issue  538 
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Exalted Rulerôs Message 

 

Hello to all brothers and sisters!  
 

Well, July flew by in a whirlwind. I just got back from Reno and had 
a great time at the National Elks Convention. Florida was well 
represented with 95 of the 99 lodges! We got a lot of work done and 
it was exciting to see our brothers in Tallahassee win the national 
ritual competition! Several new rule changes were enacted so please 
come to our next meeting to be informed on updates.  
 

In August, we have Seminole visitation coming up on the 4th, 
Holiday Isle on the 12th and Tampa lodge on the 19th. Please try to 
make at least one of these if you can, we have been making a good 
showing so far and you can be proud of our lodge!  
 

We are also planning a crawfish boil for Saturday, the 26th at 6pm ð
$20 advance tickets only! Come out, enjoy a great meal and support 
your Elks Softball Team.  
 

Please donôt forget out 1st Saturday of the month cleanup from  

10:00 -2:00. We appreciate any help we can get, of all skill levels, to 
help maintain our lodge.  
 

Anyone who would like to get a little more involved with the lodge, 
we need 2 more House Committee members, a bar manager, a 
bingo manager and a sign person to change our sign weekly. Please 
see me or call at (727) 808 -7411.  
 

Donôt forget our Stuff the Bus with back- to -school 
supplies, socks and underwear for those in need. 
Backpacks are especially needed, we have a few but 
want to help much more!  
 

May God bless each and every one of our members 
with good health and happiness.  
 

Steve  



 

 3 

 

House  

Committee  
 

Barbara Kirk  

Bob Gorby, PER 

Emily Sauer  

Ray Kramer 

Karen Vukcevic  
 

Board of  

Directors  
 

Sue Burns 

Ann Alderson  

Frank DiDonato  

Bob Gorby PER 

Sandy Jones 

Steve Lindhorst ER 

Shawna Kelly 

Paula Twaits 

George Vincent  

Patti Richberg PER 

Steve Kikta 

Auxiliary Officers  
 

President  

Susan Kikta 
 

Vice President  

Nancy Gorby  
 

Secretary  

Carol Janisz 
 

Treasurer  

Eileen Fisher  
 

Chaplain  

Nancy Annacone  
 

Historian  

Lisa Kissinger  

 

 
  Auxiliary News 
Hello All,  
 

The ladies will be hosting our 4 th  Annual 
Fashion Show on October 1 st  at 1:00 at 
the lodge.  We will be serving lunch, 
have raffles and be featuring some 

great models.  Tickets will be available 
for $15.00 behind the bar or see one of 
the ladies.  We would really like to have 

some male models this year.  If you are 
interested in strutting your stuff, please 
see Nancy, Susan or Carol.  

 
One of our projects at the lodge this 
year will be to re - decorate the 
Secretaryôs office.  If any of you have 

seen the office it is something that is 
long overdue.  We will be painting, 
putting in new flooring and a new A/C 

unit, updating the window treatments 
and desks.  This will all take place from 
August 11 ï 13 th .  Any help would be 

appreciated.  
 
Fraternally,  
 

Susan Kikta  
Lady President  
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Iõm trying to recover from Miss 
Helenõs birthday bash. I canõt wait 
until next year. Itõs a shame the 

pictures didnõt come out when Miss 
Helen was dancing with her spiked 
heels on Wagõs & Ramoneõs back, but 
she moves so fast, itõs hard to get her 

on film!  
 

The Ladies group, led by Ms. Susan K 
& her group of  busy little beavers, 
have torn into the office and are 

starting to clean & remodel the place. 
The office has a new A/C and itõs 

working just fine. I think the last time 
anything was done, it was 1971 ñ

unless you count when it was broken 
into.  

 

Weõre in need of some ideas for 
functions & fun things for the Lodge, 

as well as volunteers to help with 
everything.  

 

Weõre on a roll with new members. 
Hopefully, we can keep on a roll and 

fill up on our membership!  
 

Thanks. Keep cool & dry!  
 

Bob Gorby  
PER, L.K.  

 

Lodge and Mandatory  

 Committee Chairmen  

Accident Prevention  Steve Lindhorst ER 

Americanism  Kathy Conrad  

Auditing  
Sue Burns &           

Bob   Gorby, PER 

Auxiliary  Susan Miccio Kikta 

Community Activities  Bob Gorby, PER 

Drug Awareness  Renee Lawrence 

Elks National Foundation  Jesse Hyjek, PER 

Flag Day Patti Richberg, PER 

Fraternal Committee  Blake Ferrell PER 

Government Relations  Susan Miccio Kikta 

Harry Anna Trust  Jesse Hyjek, PER 

Hoop shoot Jesse Hyjek, PER 

Indoctrination  Tony Fratello, PER 

InterLodge Visitation  Barb Kirk  

Investigation  Mike Kouskoutis  

Law & Order  Bill Lang, PER 

Lodge Activities  
Barb Kirk &           

Karen Vukcevic  

Memorial Day  Bob Gorby, PER 

Officer's Attendance  Sandy Jones 

Membership  Ann Alderson  

PER Association Bill Lang, PER 

Public Relations  Nancy Gorby  

Scholarships  Nancy Gorby  

Veterans Services  Bob Gorby, PER 

Youth Activities  Jesse Hyjek, PER 
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Iôm trying to recover from my birthday party. Canôt 

wait ótil next year, that will be a big one! 
 

ððððððððððððð-  
 

What is the difference between ñI like youò and  

ñI love youò? 
Beautifully answered by Buddha, one of my old  

patients:  
 

òWhen you like a flower, you just pluck it. But when 
you love a flower, you water it dailyé 

One who understands this, understands life.ó 
 

Wow! Thatôs deep! 
 

By the way, husbands are the best people to share 
your secrets with. Theyôll never tell anyone because 
they arenôt even listening. Just ask Debbie D.! 

 

I hope everyone has an active & happy sex life.  
 

Miss Happy Helen 

Your Senior Sex Therapist  
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$20 Advance Sale 
Tickets  Only!  

Saturday, August 26th  
6pm  

 

Come out and support 
your Elks Softball Team!  


